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Book Week 20 -24 August 2018  



 

PRINCIPALôS PATTER 
 

Hello  Everyone   
 

I would like to remind everyone (once again) about ôStranger Dangerõ in our 

community and  for us all, to talk through and reinforce the following safety 

messages with students.  Whenever possible , walk with a friend or in a group.  

Never take short -cuts through isolated areas.  Always be aware of oneõs 

surroundings.  If possible walk facing the on -coming traffic.  Never get too 

close to cars that stop nearby.  Always report any stranger danger con cerns.  

Our staff continues to reinforce the above messages to the students in the 

class room and parents are encouraged to talk to their children about the 

importance of these messages.  By using common -sense we can all work 

together to keep our children safe.  
 

Throughout the year, there will be class displays and starry work in the office 

foyer.  Whenever you are visiting the school, please òdrop inó to see the 

great work.  Presently, we have a variety of childrenõs work  on display.  
 

Just a reminder that  our staff car parks (Main Street) are not  to be used for 

òdropping offó or òpicking upó students.  Please use the parentsõ drive-

through at the southern end of the school (behind the Pre -Primary Centre) 

or you may p ark in Sylvia Street and cross Main Stre et using the pedestrian 

crossing attended by our crosswalk wardens.   

Thank you for your support, which can only enhance the safety  

of our students  
 

 

Have  a safe  an d  enjoyable weekend.  

 

Principal  

Peter Gates  

 
 

 

 
 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
 

Our next assembly fo r this term will be held on Friday August 17 

commencing  at 9.00  am with our Year 2 class performing the 

item.  Parents, grandparents, friends and community members 

are very welcome to attend.  

 
 

COMMUNICATION APP (FlexiBuzz) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mural painted 
by Mrs Jasna 
Pavicic  Please regist er  f o r  FlexiBuzz on   

your  phone, t ab let  o r  PC  t o  receive our  new s, m essages even t s  
and  o t her  com m un icat ions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Balcat t aps6021 (passw ord ) 
 



STARRY WORK  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

WELL DONE 



On Tuesday 24 July, Caris from West Oz 

Wildl ife brought along some Australian animals 

to show the year 4/5 class as we have been 

learning about animal  adaptations in science. We 

met Kiera the koala, Ninja the woma python, Luna 

the joey, Spike the bearded dragon, Scar the 

python and Bobby the bob tai l lizard. It was 

wonderful to be able to touch the animals 

and learn about how the  animals survive in their 

natural environment.   

Kate Phillips   (Teacher)  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

PLAYGROUP  

 We meet on Thursday  mornings from 9.00 ð 10.20 am  
 

 Larissa McCarthy  

YR 4/5  INCURSION  

WEST OZ WILDLIFE  

Science / animal adaptions  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

P & C NEWS 
Like us on Facebook www.facebook.com/BalcattaPSPandC  

PARENTS & CITIZENS 

Our next P & C meeting will be  held on Wednesday 29 August 2018, at  9.15am  

in the Playgroup room .  We would love some feedback on recent events .  

Children are welcome, and the playgroup room is full of toys.  We hope to see 

some new faces and welcome fresh ideas.  Our kind friends at F45 Training 

Osborne Park  (located near the corner of Main St and Royal St ) have  given us 

another offer for our school community to enjoy.  

If you missed out on the F45 Training prizes from the Mother's Day Raffle and would 

like to see if F45 Training is for  you, we have a special 2 Week Trial for $15! All 

proceeds from this offer go to the P&C.  If you are interested, please note 

your name, eldest child's name and classroom, phone number and 

email address on a piece of paper with $15 and hand it to the office . 

We will then organise the trial pass for you to enjoy. Alternatively, you 

can email Thao at balcattaps_pandc@hotmail.com  or message us on our  

Facebook  page to arrange your pass. Feel free to contact us if you are after more 

information.   

 

 
UNIFORM SHOP/ BANKING (Wedôs. 8.40 ï 9.00am) 
 

 

 

Last Wednesday, Balcatta PS welcomed four Education Assistants (Shifah, 

Mak Sofiyah, Mak Ayub & Mak Laisa) from Cocos (Keeling) Islands District 

High School into our classrooms.  They were observing how our teachers 

integrate oral language strate gies and activities across the curriculum.   It 

was a pleasure to be able to share our school knowledge and resources 

with them, as well as learn about their unique learning environment off the 

Western Australian coast line.  

Cocos EAõs Visit 2018 


